

Year 3 newsletter Summer 2nd half term.



Welcome

Hello everyone, I hope you all had a restful half term break and are all excited to be coming back to school. Our final half term as Year 3. We will continue to work hard and be Year 4 ready!

Miss Wood will continue to support Year 3 each day and Mrs Oldham will teach the class on Thursdays. Miss Hind will teach music and Mr Morris will teach PE.

Date

10.6.24 -Inset day – school closed to children

11.6.24 - Return to school

14.6.24 – Manchester museum trip

19.6.24 – Sports day morning

28.6.24 - Summer Fair

My Happy Mind

We will continue to follow the My Happy Mind program, why not ask your child to show you some happy breathing, you could even ioin in.

Curriculum

In **English** our book links to our Egyptian topic, It is called Marcy and the Riddle of the Sphinx. We will be sharing this lovely book and using it to inspire our writing.

In **Maths** we will be revisiting addition and subtraction and measures and multiplication and division. We will also be revisiting some previously taught objectives to ensure we are remembering our learning.

In **History** we will be continuing to learn about the Ancient Egyptians. The children will be starting this half term with a visit to Manchester Museum which will bring their previous and future learning to life.

In **science** will be learning about their bodies and the importance of good nutrition, they will also be learning about the functions of muscles and skeletons.

In **RE** we will considering what it means to be a Christian in Britain at the current time.

In Computing we will be using scratch to develop our coding skills..

In **Design and Technology** we will be working on a textiles unit.

Our **PSHE** our themes and learning will be related to health, wellbeing and safety.

PΕ

PE is still on a **Wednesday** and **Thursday. Our sports will be orienteering and cricket**.

Children need to come to school in their PE kit on PE days. Our kit consists of black shorts/ bottoms, white t-shirt, PE hoodie and black trainers. No jewelry or earrings on PE days please.



Homework

Maths homework



Homework will be sent home on Mondays, please return by the following Monday or before. Sumdog can be used for additional practice if you wish.

Readina

Please read at home as much as you can! Ideally 3 times a week.

Please log all reading on boom reader.

Extra—TT Rockstar



We will be consolidating and furthering our times table knowledge. TT Rockstars is a fun, easy way for children to help learn their timestables.

Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity